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Principal’s Welcome Back Letter
Academic Year 2025-2026 Theme: “Rising Higher, Reaching Further”

Dear Students, Parents, Faculty, and Staff,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! I hope your summer has been filled with rest, renewal,
and memorable moments with your loved ones. As we prepare to embark on another exciting
year of learning and growth, I am thrilled to share our school-wide theme: “Rising Higher,
Reaching Further.”

This theme speaks directly to the heart of who we are as a school community. At BridgePrep
Academy of Osceola, we believe that every student has the power to rise above challenges, to
aim higher than ever before, and to stretch beyond limits. Our goal this year is to foster a culture
of excellence, determination, and collective achievement where students, teachers, and families
work together to elevate learning and reach new heights.

We will continue to build on our successes by focusing on academic rigor, student engagement,
emotional well-being, and meaningful partnerships between school and home. Whether it’s
through innovative instruction, character development, or community service, we are committed
to helping each student unlock their full potential.

To our returning families, thank you for your continued support and trust. To our new families
welcome to a vibrant and dedicated community that puts students first in every decision we
make.

As we step into this new chapter, I encourage each of you to set bold goals, embrace challenges
with courage, and support one another with kindness and grace. Together, we will rise higher in
our expectations and reach further in our impact.

Let us make the 2025-2026 school year our most successful yet! Let’s go Bulldogs!

With pride and purpose,



